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Question:  

 

Is the Department aware of concerns from the sector in terms of funding for mental health 

programs flowing to Aboriginal health services? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Issues have been raised with the Department by the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health 

Services sector about funding allocated to Primary Health Networks (PHNs) to commission 

Indigenous specific mental health services. 

 

Many Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples choose to access health services that are 

not Community Controlled.  PHNs are uniquely placed to connect and coordinate health 

services to ensure culturally appropriate care is provided to Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander peoples. 

 

PHNs are also improving service delivery and assisting patient care by supporting existing 

and building new working relationships between Aboriginal Community Controlled Health 

Services and mainstream service providers. 


